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September 27, 2023

Dear Municipal Service Committee,

Small Business Saturday takes place on Saturday, November 25, 2023. As a relentless supporter of our thriving
Downtown, and on behalf of our small business owners, Appleton Downtown, Inc. respectfully requests that November
25,2023 be a “Park Free” day in Downtown Appleton. We ask that you please consider removing the paid parking
requirement throughout the central business district, making all parking ramps and parking meters free to shoppers,
diners and visitors of the Downtown.

Small Business Saturday began in 2010, as an initiative by American Express to encourage consumers to shop at small
businesses. Projected spending among U.S. consumers who shopped at independent retailers and restaurants on Small
Business Saturday reached an estimated $17.9 billion according to the 2022 Small Business Saturday Consumer Insights
Survey. American Express estimates that for every dollar spent at a small business, $0.68 stays in that business’s local
economy. Keeping those dollars local, creates potential to boost revenue for our Downtown businesses.

ADlI is proud to partner with ANBA to cooperatively promote Small Business Saturday through our annual Small Business
Saturday Passport program. In 2022, we had 50+ Downtown businesses participate in the program and 20+ small
businesses throughout the rest of Appleton. There were over 500 passports turned in by shoppers and almost 100 high-
value prizes given away at random. The impact of the program and of Small Business Saturday can be seen not just
Downtown, but throughout the City of Appleton as well.

Including a partnership with the City of Appleton Public Works Department to make parking free on Small Business
Saturday will create a welcoming experience for shoppers. A “Park Free” day will allow consumers to shop freely,
without the pressure of monitoring a meter or worrying about how many hours they are parked in a ramp.

AD! will work with the Downtown business owners to ensure on-street parking is reserved for shoppers, and not
occupied by Downtown employees.

We greatly appreciate your consideration. Please let us know when this request will be placed on the agenda.

Sincerely,
Jennifer Stephany @ﬁ
Executive Director

Appleton Downtown Inc.
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